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After two postponements, we hope to be able 
to finally hold Minicon 55 on April 15-17, 2022! 
We plan to require full vaccination for all those 
who are eligible. Any other policies related to 
the pandemic will be determined later based 

on current conditions. But please contact 
chair@minicon55.mnstf.org if you have 

special concerns.



Gaming Tabletop Gaming will have a more 
secure space this year.  If you would like to run an 
organized game at a defined time, we can set aside 
a table for the event and list it in the schedule.  
Please contact programming@minicon55.mnstf.org 
to express interest in running such an event.

Bar There will be a bar! If you would like to host 
something in the bar annex space like an inclusive 
game, pub-style trivia, beer tasting, etc., we can 
probably make it happen.
Contact programming@minicon55.mnstf.org

Art Show is looking to have pre-submission of 
forms be as easy as possible this year! Plans are 
being finalized, but if you would like to be notified 
as soon as the new forms are available and website 
information is updated, please email  
artshow@minicon55.mnstf.org

Music Concerts and music circles will abound at 
Minicon 55. We hope to host favorite returning acts 
on our stage as well as introduce you to some new 
voices. If you are a fannish or fandom-adjacent 
musician who would like to perform a concert at 
Minicon 55, or if you would like to volunteer to 
moderate a music circle during the convention, 
please contact music@minicon55.mnstf.org

Minicon 55 Progress Report as of November 2021
Hotel Room Information
Single or double occupancy 
rates are as follows - Regular 
rooms are $93 per night, Suites 
(near the pool) are $123 per 
night, Deluxe (Upper floors - 
Nearer to the Consuite) $113.

The cut off date for these hotel 
block rates is Thursday, March 
24, 2022. Please book early!

For any desired room type, go 
to the DoubleTree website at 
https://tinyurl.com/j677vrjr and 
book a regular room. 

If you’d like another type of 
room, after booking with the 
hotel, please contact the 
Minicon Hotel department at 
hotel@minicon55.mnstf.org 
and include your reservation 
number.

For more information, see 
mnstf.org/minicon55/hotel

Rumpus Room Bonnie Somdahl is 
retiring as the head of the Rumpus 
Room. The chairs are committed 
to making sure the Rumpus Room 
continues to happen in some form. But 
we need help to make it as awesome 
as possible! We are looking for:
●	 A new Rumpus Room Head
●	 People interested in running 

activities in the Rumpus Room
●	 People able to be the “Adult in the 

Room” for periods of free play time 
in the Rumpus Room

Please contact volunteers@minicon55.
mnstf.org If you are available to help!

Programming When we last 
left Minicon Planning, we were 
scheduling programming that was 
more appropriate for a convention 
that existed in another time. We’re 
sorting through old and new ideas, 
and figuring out who is still interested 
in ideas they signed up for a year and 
a half ago.  Please feel free to submit 
ideas and interest to  
programming@minicon55.mnstf.org  
Our theme is still “Green.”


